
  

  

 

 

The sad news that former Continental pilot Rick Hundley went west yesterday, March 25, 2020  was just received from Golden 

Eagles member Charlie Starr. 

 

He will be cremated, and because of the Corona-virus, there will be no funeral at this time. Probably a celebration of his life 

sometime in the future. 

 

The Golden Eagles sends its` condolences to Rick`s family at this difficult time. We wish Rick Godspeed on his final flight west.  

 

Additional information will be provided when it is received.  
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